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Your Submission:

This submission is made on behalf of the Canterbury branch of the Alliance
Party of New Zealand

The following submissions are made on the draft Community plan:

1. Red Bus Ltd should be declared a strategic asset, particularly in light of
the decision to spend $59.5 million on an upgraded Bus Exchange.

2. Similarly, City Care Ltd should be declared a strategic asset, particularly
to ensure that there is capacity to meet the Council's emergency obligations.

3. Both Red Bus and City Care are apparently profitable enterprises and
declaration as a strategic asset ensures this services are safeguarded for

future generations.

4. The Alliance supports the retention of current libraries and pools for
healthy minds and health bodies.

5. (If not already), the Alliance seeks the declaration of Council housing as
a strategic asset.

| would like to speak briefly to these submissions at the upcoming hearings
and look forward to hearing as to available times etc.

My contact details are:

Andrew McKenzie

Chair, Canterbury Regional Alliance Council
P O Box 13 968

Christchurch

Phone: 377 7980/ 337 9623/ 0274 745 751
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